Dear VMC Families,
You can access your child’s first communication report card this week through Mozaik at www.portailparents.ca or download the Mparent-Portail Parents app.  This is the same access used to enter absences and verify class marks for subjects.  You will also find the previous year’s report cards and other information.
Parent-Teacher Interviews:
Parents will receive access to the “booking app” next week to register for online appointments with teachers.  The access will arrive by email through school messenger.  This Friday, parents who are being invited by teachers will receive priority access to the app.  An additional access code will be sent by Tuesday to all parents.  Interviews will take place virtually on Thursday November 25th, 2021.    
Parents and students are encouraged to check the daily bulletin to receive timely updates about school activities and initiatives.  We would also like to remind students and parents to review the uniform policy of the school as we will be verifying uniforms regularly and sending students home who are not properly attired for school.  Our uniform supplier is Top Marks and information is available on our website.  Our PPO will also be organizing a uniform sale before the end of the month.  If you do have uniforms to donate, please send them to the main office during the next two weeks. 
Thank you.

